
Significant progress was made again this month on Brian’s 
trailer in Osburn. Jeff Crawford removed the existing furnace, 
and installed a new electric furnace in the trailer. Despite the 
progress made last month on the sheetrock, there was still 
some sheetrock that needed to be removed and replaced. Don 
Mathews finished replacing the sheetrock in the closet so that 
the hot water heater can be installed.  In addition, the south 
wall in the bathroom needed to be reinforced 
and sheetrocked, which Don completed as well.  He also did 
sheetrock repair in the hall where the washer and dryer 
cupboards sat.  

The trailer also needed extensive electrical work.  
Several electrical outlets were not working at all in the 
bedroom, kitchen and bathroom. Almost every single switch, 
fixture and outlet in the entire trailer needed to be replaced. 
Some did not meet code (need GFI in the bathroom and 
kitchen) and some were just worn out and dangerous.

The Braunstein family returned this month to further 
assist with the remodel of the trailer. They made significant 
progress including: 

Brian’s Trailer Update

• Shower pan and drain installation
• Toilet water supply line needs to be run under trailer
• Electric switches installed in bedroom and bathroom
• Kitchen sink drain line and water supply installation

• Painted much of the trailer
• Installed new kitchen cabinets
• Installed new kitchen sink and faucet
• Installed new microwave and range

The remodeled kitchen with new cabinets, sink and 
faucet, range and microwave. 

Please contact us if you can help with any of these tasks!
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Bryan Weed and Joshua Braunstein work to install the 
kitchen cabinets that their group donated to Brian’s trailer. 

Outstanding tasks to be completed 
Prior to Brian’s move-in:

Ken Morris and Jedidiah Braunstein installed the new 
vinyl-plank flooring in the trailer. 



Brian’s Trailer Update
All the proceeds from all our raffles at the craft fair events will go directly for downpayment on Brian Canterbury’s 
home. Watt’s appliance generously donated a kitchen range to our organization, which Joshua Braunstein installed 
in the trailer. In addition, Watt’s is giving us a great deal on additional appliances for the home. 

Brian Canterbury carries old sheetrock out of Brian’s trailer.

From left: Joshua Braunstein, Jedidiah Braunstein,
Ken Morris, Bryan Weed,and Brian Canterbury

Don Mathews works on sheetrock.

Ken Fairchild removes old kitchen cabinets.

Joshua paints behind where the range donated 
by Watt’s Electric will fit.  

The Braunstein group brought the new microwave.



Greater Blessings Project 

John Boy’s Ramp

October Newsletter Mailing

Bob Whitman, Clint Kunze and Judy Blalack went to see Michael Venovich about his request for Greater Blessings.  
His insurance company said they would not renew his homeowners insurance until his driveway is fixed and a new 
electrical circuit box is installed.  We are waiting to hear back from the insurance company for more information.

Due to upcoming surgery in November, John Boy needed 
to have a ramp installed at his home. Tabatha Weaser 
stepped up to help install the railing on John Boy’s ramp.  
He had spent many hours working on her home, so this 
was a thank you.  

Join us at 9AM on the 1st Tuesday of the month at St. Rita’s 
Catholic Parish Hall, 27 Kellogg Ave, Kellogg to assist with 
preparing the newsletters. The process usually takes less 
than 2 hours. 

Michael’s driveway which has shifted, causing 
a signifcant gap in the concrete. 

John Boy on his new rampKathy McPeak, Linda Amonson, Bob Whitman and Ellie 
Arguimbau met to prepare the October newsletters for mailing. 

Clint Kunze and Bob Whitman visit with Michael Venovich about his concerns about 
his driveway up Sunnyslopes. 



https://silverneedle.net

Fire Protection 
Equipment Supplier 

in Shoshone Co.

https://silverneedle.net/ (800) 863-7733 
1628 Big Creek Rd, Kellogg Idaho 83837

We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter.
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Here’s Help for SVFCH...
I’d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year. Please note 300 on your check.
• Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year.
• Here is my gift of $ __________.
• I have a house and/or land to donate.
• I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________. Please call about working out the details.
• I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost.
• I would like to help with construction and/or committee work. Please call me to help or send a volunteer form.

Name _________________________________________________________ Phone ______________________________

Address ___________________________________________________________________________________________

City _____________________________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc. • P.O. Box 338, Smelterville, ID 83868 • 208-682-3240

Thank You, 
October Donors

You make all things possible! 
Tami Atkins, George & Melody Blalack, 
Geraldine Butler, Daniel Fortensky, Tom 

& Connie Fudge, Jacques & Jan Lemieux, Patsy 
Lemieux, Daniel McGee, Delbert & Sheila Milam, 

Pauline Norris, Paulette Ross, Norma Seaton, Cary 
Spoor, Jan & Todd Turbak, Elena Whitman,  

Bob & Laura Williamson, Watt’s Electric

Brian Canterbury’s Fund
Barbara & Gordon Canterbury, Dr. Keith & Lois 

Dahlberg, and Idaho Silver Shop

Greater Blessings Fund
Arliss & Suzy Blalack, Judy & Verne Blalack, 

Christina & Josh Mace, and Nancy Elliott

Upcoming Events

Nov. 5 & 6 — Silver Valley Arts & Craft Fair. 
Silver Hills Elementary School, Osburn

Nov. 8th — Board and Committee meetings, 
5:30 PM,  Pinehurst Lions Hall, Pinehurst

Nov. 12  — Kellogg Chamber of Commerce Craft 
Fair, Kellogg Middle School, 10 AM to 2 PM

Nov. 19 & 20  — Craft Fair at Osburn Senior 
Center sponsoring Meals on WheelsWe Are Honored to Receive These Memorials

Jedediah Braunstein cleaning up in Brian’s trailer. 

Sue & Abe Abel 
In memory of Elsie Magnuson

Arliss & Suzy Blalack 
In Memory of Julie Muchison

Bob Launhardt 
In memory of Julie Hei Murchison

Charles and Nola Jenicek 
In memory of Margie and Mike White

Janet Lake 
In memory of Wilma Dorton, Fred Harris 

and Donna Steeley 
Mike and Dan Reasor of Cannon Hill Industries, Inc. 

In memory of Denny Kuisti 
Peggy Williams 

In memory of Lynne Cummings
Verne & Judy Blalack

In memory of Sherm Watts



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WWIISSHH  
LLIISSTT 

 
We are down to a skeleton crew 

and implore you to help.   
We desperately need a board secretary—
meetings are only once a month on the 2nd 
Tuesday beginning at 5:30 PM and usually last 
about 1½ hours or less. 
Construction Supervisors—need not do the 
labor. 
Construction volunteers to work with the 
Supervisor. 
PR and Fund Raising Chairs 
Newsletter Assistant (see article) 
And others—Call Judy-208-682-3240 & leave a 

message. 
 

 
    

 
“Snikle Fritz”, the winning team, (T. J. Haynes, Chad 

Self, Will Yergler, and Jordan Cochran), enjoy their 
hammer headed golf club prizes crafted by Norm 

Holtz at the SVFCH/Pinehurst Golf Club’s 
Scramble. 

 
Join us at our 24th Annual  
Walk-A-Thon with a new 

registration location in the 
Kellogg Swim Pool parking lot on 

Sept 11. 
Registration Form in this 

newsletter. 

 

This month the Fuller Center for Housing 
Board voted to donate $500 to the “No Child 
Goes Hungry” fundraiser. The fundraiser was 
spearheaded by Billie Jolliff to ensure that no 
child in the Kellogg or Wallace School district 
goes without lunch, even if their lunch account 
balance is 0, or in the negative. 

 “Do not withhold good from  
those to whom it is due,
When it is in the power
 of your  hand to do so.

   Do not say to your neighbor,
‘Go and come back, and  
tomorrow I will give it,’

   When you have it with you.”

-Proverbs 3:27-28




